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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER





(� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org" ��www.ashraeroanoke.org�)                  February 2007





FEBRUARY MEETING 





Tuesday, February 27, 2007


Lunch Meeting with ASCE at the


Wyndham Hotel Roanoke – 


2801 Hershberger Road, Roanoke, Virginia 


See Page 3 for map.





TOPIC:  


“Licensure Requirements for a Professional Engineer in the State of Virginia”


Speaker: 


Mr. Mark N. Courtney,


Executive Director for the Board for Architects, Professional Engineers, Land Surveyors, Certified Interior Designers and Landscape Architects (APELSCIDLA)





MEETING AGENDA:


11:30 – Sign-in/Socialize


12:00 - Lunch


12:30 – Business Meeting and Program





Cost of lunch will be $15.00





Reservations must be made no later than Noon on Friday, February 23 to:





Suzanne Perry


E-mail:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:sdperry@trane.com" ��sdperry@trane.com�


Phone:  540-563-2828





Tip:  Make your reservation online at our Web Site, see link below





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/Meetings/registration.htm�














President's Corner





“The ASHRAE Promise: A Sustainable Future” – Terry Townsend, ASHRAE President, 2006-2007





We had a very successful meeting on January 12th at the Hotel Roanoke with the Blue Ridge Chapter of AIA. Mitchell Swann, an ASHRAE Distinguished Lecturer, gave an informative presentation on the topic of sustainability. This was a very well attended meeting and I thank everyone for the great turnout! If by chance you missed this meeting and would like to see the presentation, it is posted on the Roanoke ASHRAE homepage, so please log on!





This month, we will be meeting with ASCE for another joint meeting. We will be meeting on February 27th at the Wyndham Hotel for a lunch meeting featuring Mark Courtney discussing “The Licensure Requirements for a Professional Engineer in the State of Virginia.” I encourage everyone to attend as this meeting should provide some very useful information on the new requirements for continuing education credits for professional engineers. 





If you wish to sign up for this meeting, please do so by noon, Friday, February 23. It is very important that we are able to get all reservations by that time.  Formerly, with meetings at the Roanoke County Women’s Club, we were very fortunate to have the ability to add and cancel reservations up to the very last minute before a meeting. Unfortunately, we no longer have this luxury, so please be understanding when we ask that you make your reservations on time. While I do not want to discourage anyone from attending, even if you miss the deadline to register, I ask that you try to make your reservations on time. If ever you have missed the deadline to register, please send me an email and we will make every attempt to add you to the list. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.





Mike Wright is once again chairing the nominating committee and seeking future leaders for our chapter. If you are interested in becoming a chapter officer or board member, please contact him as soon as possible. 





Please mark down a couple dates of upcoming events. ASHRAE is sponsoring a satellite downlink on April 18th. More information will follow. Also, please mark down June 19th as the date for the 9th Annual Lew Evans Scholarship Golf Tournament at Hanging Rock Golf Course in Salem!





Thanks to everyone for their continued support of this chapter. I look forward to seeing everyone for lunch on February 27th.





Andy Fuller











Spotlight On … This Month’s Speaker


Mr. Mark Courtney, Executive Director for the Virginia Board for APELSCIDLA, will bring a wealth of insightful information from his office in Richmond, including some of the following:





The latest information concerning continuing education requirements for licensure as a Professional Engineer in the state of Virginia.


The use of the seal of a Professional Engineer.


The future of requirements for registration as a Professional Engineer as adopted recently by NCEES, see attached for additional information or visit NCEES website:  � HYPERLINK "http://www.ncees.org/news/index.php?release_id=1" ��http://www.ncees.org/news/index.php?release_id=1�.


Requirements for registration as a design firm in the state of Virginia.





Mark is a graduate of Virginia Tech in Management Science with a concentration in Productions and Operations Management.  In addition to his capacity at APELSCIDLA, he has served as administrator for numerous boards and committees within the state of Virginia and on the national level including NCARB, the Board for Accountancy, and the Real Estate Board.








ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2006– 2007 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


			Phone:	Email:


President	  Andy Fuller		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:afuller@hsmm.com" ��afuller@hsmm.com�		


Pres. Elect	 Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com�			


Vice Pres.	Brian Coffield		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:bcoffield@hsmm.com"��bcoffield@hsmm.com�


Secretary	David Roller		540-265-4444	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��dlr@whoeng.com�


Treasurer	Daniel Lieber		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:dlieber@hsmm.com"��dlieber@hsmm.com�


Governor	Rodney Fanning	540-342-1816	� HYPERLINK "mailto:rfanning@lpa-inc.com" ��rfanning@lpa-inc.com�


Governor	James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroanoke.com�


Governor	Jason Price		540-342-5498	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason.price@ielectric.com" ��jason.price@ielectric.com�


Governor	Jeff Wolfe		540-563-2828	� HYPERLINK "mailto:grg@sfcs.com" ��jkwolfe@trane.com�





		


2006 – 2007 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





		Phone:		Email:


Shenandoah


Section	  Mark Rogan			�HYPERLINK "mailto:mark.rogan@mcquay.com"��mark.rogan@mcquay.com �


Membership	  Mike Wright		540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:mwright@hsmm.com" ��mwright@hsmm.com�


Student


Activities	Chris Beverly		434-947-1901	�HYPERLINK "mailto:cbeverly@wileywilson.com"��cbeverly@wileywilson.com�





Technology


Transfer	  Brian Coffield		540-857-3100	�HYPERLINK "mailto:bcoffield@hsmm.com"��bcoffield@hsmm.com�


Historian	  Chris Beverly		434-947-1901	�HYPERLINK "mailto:cbeverly@wileywilson.com"��cbeverly@wileywilson.com�





Resource


Promotion	  Jason Fulop		434-823-2390	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jason@breeden-collier.com" ��jason@breeden-collier.com�


Newsletter	Patrick Castelvecchi	540-857-3100	� HYPERLINK "mailto:pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com" ��pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com�


Homepage	  James Sledd		540-344-5200	� HYPERLINK "mailto:jamess@eeiroan.com" ��jamess@eeiroanoke.com�     





						





MARK YOUR CALENDERS:





�


March 20th – Joint Meeting with ASME


April 18th – ASHRAE Satellite Downlink


June 19th – 9th Annual Lew Evans Scholarship Golf Tournament 














BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING





Tuesday


February 27th, 4:45 PM


HSMM














Indoor Environmental Design Focus of ASHRAE Satellite Broadcast





ATLANTA - Specific solutions to the everyday challenges of achieving indoor environmental quality within real-world budget constraints will be presented by ASHRAE in an upcoming satellite broadcast/Webcast.





Indoor Environmental Design: Practical Solutions to Everyday Problems, sponsored by ASHRAE’s Chapter Technology Transfer Committee, will take place from 1-4 p.m. EDT, April 18. 





“This program will benefit designers, building owners, architects, contractors and facility managers who are faced with the daily engineering challenge of specifying systems that maximize IAQ, thermal comfort and noise control,” said Bill Williams, chair of the broadcast committee. “Viewers will be given guidance on how to provide ventilation air that helps protect buildings instead of increasing mold risk, how to avoid the three most common mistakes in ventilation system design and operation, and how to provide comprehensive filtration without breaking their budget.”





Bill Coad, P.E., president of Coad Engineering Enterprises, St. Louis, Mo., and past ASHRAE president, will present an overview perspective on indoor environmental quality and introduce the following panel of experts:


•	Hoy Bohanon Jr., P.E., owner and consultant, Bohanon Engineering Winston-Salem, N.C., “Ventilation System Design: Avoiding Three Common Mistakes.”


•	Lew Harriman, director of research, Mason-Grant, Portsmouth, N.H., “Ventilation Air: First, Do No Harm.”


•	Dan Int-Hout, chief engineer, Krueger-HVAC, Richardson, Texas, “Noise, IAQ and Thermal Comfort – Can You Have It All?”


•	Chris Muller, technical director, Purafil, Doraville, Ga., “Behind the Access Door – Advances in Affordable Filtration for IAQ.”





Online registration opens March 1 for satellite broadcast site coordinators and Webcast participants at � HYPERLINK "http://www.ashrae.org/IEDbroadcast" ��www.ashrae.org/IEDbroadcast�. Registration for satellite downlink viewers begins March 15. There is no fee for registration. 





For more information, email � HYPERLINK "mailto:ashrae-satellitebroadcast@ashrae.org" ��ashrae-satellitebroadcast@ashrae.org� or call 678-539-1139.





ASHRAE, founded in 1894, is an international organization of 49,000 persons. ASHRAE fulfills its mission of advancing heating, ventilation, air conditioning and refrigeration to serve humanity and promote a sustainable world through research, standards writing, publishing and continuing education.








Electronic Newsletter





Any member with material to submit for inclusion in the monthly newsletter


may send the information to:





Patrick Castelvecchi


HSMM


1315 Franklin Road


Roanoke, VA  24034





E-mail:  pcastelvecchi@hsmm.com


Phone:  540.857.3100


Fax:  540.857.3180





This is your newsletter.  We welcome your contributions and commentary.





Material can include letters to the editor, member news, upcoming events, comments on chapter programs or issues, etc.











Map to meeting








�





Attention Members:


Interested in paying in advance for ashrae MEETINGS?


interested in saving money on the cost of meetings?


if the answer to one or both of these questions is yes, have we got a deal for you!!


the roanoke chapter of ashrae is Continuing the STAR (Season Tickets for AshRae) program.





Purchase tickets in advance to ASHRAE meetings at a reduced rate:





3 meetings -- $40 (A $5 SAVINGS)


6 meetings--  $75  (A  $15 SAVINGS—THAT’S 6  MEETINGS FOR THE PRICE OF 5 !!)


 


CONTACT Dan Lieber FOR DETAILS.











Energy Star Buildings Powered With Savings


Washington, D.C. - More than 3,200 top performing buildings have earned the Energy Star for powerful cuts to their energy bills and greenhouse gas emissions. These award-winning buildings represent almost 575 million square feet, save an estimated $600 million annually in lower energy bills, and prevent almost 11 billion pounds of greenhouse gas emissions, equal to emissions from almost 900,000 vehicles.





“Through Energy Star, President Bush and EPA are brightening our nation's future, and I applaud these buildings for being America’s energy all-stars,” said EPA Administrator Stephen L. Johnson. “Whether you are running a grocery store, a school, or an office building, getting the most out of your energy dollars — while reducing your carbon footprint — just makes sense.”





The top performing buildings that earned the Energy Star in 2006 include about 320 supermarkets, 320 office buildings, and 200 K-12 schools. Almost 90 banks, courthouses, financial centers, hospitals, hotels, and — for the first time — dormitories also earned the Energy Star, the most recognized national symbol for energy efficiency. 





America’s desire for environmentally friendly buildings is growing, and superior energy efficiency — identified by the Energy Star — is a critical element of green building. Buildings that earn the Energy Star are the top performers for energy efficiency nationwide. In fact, buildings that earn the Energy Star use about 35 percent less energy than average buildings. Moreover, about 400 Energy Star buildings use 50 percent less energy than average buildings. 





Commercial buildings account for almost 18 percent of our nation’s greenhouse gas emissions. Building owners earn the Energy Star scoring in the top 25 percent on EPA’s energy performance rating system, which calculates scores based on actual energy use. With interest in energy efficiency growing, Energy Star offers easy-to-use tools and guidelines that can help building owners and managers in the United States realize significant energy and dollar savings.





EPA started the Energy Star program in 1992. Energy Star is a government-backed program that helps businesses and consumers protect the environment through superior energy efficiency. Last year alone, American consumers and businesses, with the help of Energy Star, saved $12 billion and prevented greenhouse gas emissions equal to those from 23 million vehicles.





For the complete list of buildings, by State, go to: � HYPERLINK "http://www.energystar.gov/labeledbuildings" ��http://www.energystar.gov/labeledbuildings� 





For more information on Energy Star go to: � HYPERLINK "http://www.energystar.gov" ��http://www.energystar.gov�





Contact Information: Enesta Jones, (202) 564-4355 / � HYPERLINK "mailto:Jones.Enesta@epa.gov" ��Jones.Enesta@epa.gov�









